Next has said it has committed to pay in full for all orders that were finished and/or in production due to
leave supplier factories up to 10 April 2020 in its statement which it linked to in its response to our
survey: https://www.nextplc.co.uk/corporate-responsibility/our-suppliers

Worker Rights Consortium has marked Next as having ‘committed to pay in full for orders completed
and in production’ on its Covid-19 tracker and has provided this additional analysis on Next’s actions:

(1) NEXT provided assurances that their cut-off date covered virtually all of the outstanding orders on
which fabric was cut, and 2) for the small number of orders, with cut fabric that fell outside this deadline,
NEXT reported that it was compensating suppliers in full. When they went back to suppliers, their
feedback was largely consistent with this representation.
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